## VILLAGE OF AVISTON MINUTES OF TIF III PUBLIC HEARING HELD ON: TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 5, 2017

A public hearing of the President and Board of Trustees was held on Tuesday September 5, 2017 at 6:30pm in the Village Hall. In attendance were Village President Dale Haukap, Village Administrator Mike Buscher, Village Clerk Jennifer Jansen, Trustees Larry Harper, Randy Peek, Gary Litteken, Kurt Schmitz and Kevin Eversgerd. Guests included Jared Kanallakan of Moran Economic Development, Shirley Frey, Jerome and Edna Rakers, Ruth Bruns, Don & Lorraine Boeser, and Don & Mary Schulte.

Jared Kanallakan of Moran Economic Development reviewed the TIF III development plan for the Village of Aviston. Jared answered any questions the public had regarding the TIF and how it affects taxes, etc. Jared reiterated that this TIF will be for business development only and not for residential.

TIF III Ordinance adoption will be at the September 19<sup>th</sup> Village Board special meeting. Mike Kampwerth entered the meeting. Time was 6:47pm.

A motion to adjourn was made by Larry Harper, second by Kurt Schmitz. Motion carried 6-0. Time was 6:49pm.

Jennifer Jansen, Village Clerk